
Date: 01 April 2020 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
In the prevailing situation, we are trying our best to extend essential banking services across 
our Branches. We request you to make use of internet banking, ATMs to the extent possible. 
We also request you to minimise visiting branches for non- essential banking services. 
 
 Please take due precautions like wearing a mask, maintaining social distance and waiting 
patiently for your turn. We are concerned about your safety as well as the safety of our staff. 
Thanks for your patience and cooperation. 
 
The Zoroastrian Coop Bank Ltd.
 


